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Dear Friends, 

Thank you all for your faithful prayers throughout the year! God has 
worked in many ways, in my life this year. It is hard to believe we are 
in December! I look forward to what God has in store for next year. 

As for the work here in Mexico, the Bible clubs are doing well. We 
have been having around 26 kids or more in each meeting. I have led 
a couple of them to the Lord! I have also led several children to the 
Lord on church visitation. There is nothing more rewarding than 
telling a child how much God loves them, and seeing them receive His 
love. There is NO greater gift, than what Christ did for us, on the 
cross! And praise God, He rose from the dead! Amen! 

In November, I had a great time with my family, who flew down, to 
spend 5 days with me. I have truly been blessed with a great family, 
who support me as a missionary. Not every missionary has the 
blessing of a family who supports them in their work. I thank God, for 
my family! 

Please continue to pray for our safety here in Mexico. It is a country 
at war, so there is danger involved. I trust in God, though, who is 
greater than any danger! I do covet your prayers, not only for myself, 
but for all of the missionaries and Christians here. Thank you all so 
much for your support and prayers! I pray you have a great Christmas 
time! 

In Christ, 
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